
From: Zafar, Marzia

Sent: 2/23/2013 1:13:22 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Sure, she is not! :-)

Marzia

On Feb 23,2013, at 1:12 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> It isn't Laura.
>
> Brian K. Cherry
> PG&E Company
> VP, Regulatory Relations 
>77 Beale Street
> San Francisco, CA. 94105 
>(415) 973-4977
>
>
> On Feb 23,2013, at 1:11 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
» Monday for sure
» Thanks for lunch and am glad we caught up. When is Laura coming to DRA?? :-)
»
» Marzia
»
» On Feb 23, 2013, at 1:08 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
»
>» So was there an announcement yesterday ?
>»
>» Brian K. Cherry
>» PG&E Company
>» VP, Regulatory Relations
>» 77 Beale Street
>» San Francisco, CA. 94105
>» (415) 973-4977
>»
>»
>»
>» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
»> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
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> To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.com/about/company/privacv/customer/
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